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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey has rescheduled its 
Transfer Student Orientation and Registration Program due to weather forecasts predicting the 
possibility of a winter storm. 
 
Both Orientation and Registration days, originally scheduled for Wednesday, January 12 and 
Thursday, January 13, have been shifted by one day.  The new dates are Thursday, January 13 
and Friday, January 14.     
 
At the present time, the College will remain open on Wednesday, January 12.  In the event of 
inclement weather conditions on Wednesday, a closure or delay will be announced on the 
College’s homepage, www.stockton.edu.   
 
Students, faculty and staff can also sign up to receive emergency text messages from the 
College, which announce closures and delays, by filling out a form on the College’s Portal. 
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